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Tuesday 6th December  

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 
Important messages 

Year 6 History Day – Wednesday 4th January 2023 

 

In the Spring term, Year 6 will be studying World War 2 in both their History and English 

lessons.  The purpose of this is to understand the impact WW2 had on Britain and other 

countries around the world and how people adapted their lives to cope with the effects of 

war on their home life. 
 

We will be launching our new topic with a History day on the first day back, Wednesday 4th 

January 2023 and would like to invite the children to come to school dressed as a child from 

the 1940s. This could be either as an evacuee, a soldier or a member of the Land Army.  

Please see the images below for some ideas.  Dressing up is not compulsory but they may have 

been inspired by the film, The Railway Children, they saw at the cinema recently. 

      
 

There is no cost involved with this event. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 

speak with your child’s class teacher.  
 

Have a lovely Christmas and we look forward to seeing you back in the New Year. 
 

Yours faithfully, 

Mrs A Howard, on behalf of the Year 6 team 


